
From: Jos Bakker  

Sent: Friday, April 05, 2013 11:00 AM 
To: senator_cathy_giessel@legis.state.ak.us 

Subject: BOG appointment 

 

  

  

To whom it may concern 

Per AS 16.05.221: The governor shall appoint each member on the basis of interest 
in public affairs, good judgment, knowledge, and ability in the field of action of the 
board, and with a view to providing diversity of interest and points of view in the 
membership. The appointed members shall be residents of the state and shall be 
appointed without regard to political affiliation or geographical location of 
residence. 
I therefore oppose the confirmation of Mr. Pete Probasco and Mr. Nate Turner to 

the Alaska Board of Game because they provide no diversity of interest or points 

of view to the Alaska Board of Game.  

Additionally, Mr. Turner's resume clearly points out that he has an obvious conflict 

of interest, therefore he should not serve on the Alaska Board of Game. 

Sincerely, 

Jos Bakker 
 

mailto:senator_cathy_giessel@legis.state.ak.us

